
EMAIL ADDRESS FOR SUBMISSION OF ARTICLES AND PICTURES 
TO THE EASTERN STAR JOURNAL:   esjeditor@comcast.net 
 
When you submit to the Journal, the following is the email you will get in return: 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers:   
 

This acknowledges receipt of your email.  However, please make sure the following 
information has been submitted and if not, please resend.  This will help in preparing 
your article for publication: 
 

--Author's Name, Title, Chapter Name, Number and Location 
--Contact phone number (will not be printed with the article) 
--Title of Article 
--Date of Event 
--Any notes for the Editor about the article of photo to assist the Editor in determining  
  how to publish the article 
--If article has been published, please provide name of publication 
 

PLEASE VERIFY SPELLING OF NAMES AND TITLES, especially if quoting in 
association with a picture. 
 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation.  Please encourage our Sisters and 
Brothers to submit articles and remind them when positing on social media (i.e., 
Facebook) to also submit the article to the Journal.  "If you can post it, the Journal can 
print it!"  
 

May our Star continue to shine as we work together seeking a future for our Order. 
 

Godspeed, 
Nancy L. Ford, ESJ Editor 
410-668-5278 
443-835-7038 (cell) 
 
 
 

PLEASE SUBMIT AND SUBMIT OFTEN! 
 


